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6th March 2012
Dear teachers,

As some of you may already know, we’ve already organised the mock calendar for those students really interested in doing the official exam either in May or in June. All the information about the different dates can be seen in “Teacher’s corner”: “General information”. Please, tell your students that they can find the information in “Área de Padres y Alumnos”: “Recursos”: “Teenagers & Adults”: at the very beginning they have a little explanation of what the mocks are about and a link below it with the different dates and more details about the mocks.

There is new material in the teacher’s room and in Ángeles’ cupboard about Cambridge material and general English. 
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